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Important Information/Reminders 

 Monday 4th July – Reception children are invited to wear their traditional clothing in 
school. 

 Monday 18th July- Reception Graduation- 9.15am (information to follow) 

 Thursday 21st July- End of school year 
 

 
Stars of the Week 

Robin’s Star of the Week is Wilf for being Compassionate. Wilf has 

had big changes happening in his life, this week. He has become a big 

brother and he has been fantastic. We are very proud of him. 

Well done, Wilf! 

Wren’s Star of the Week is Aisha for being Joyful. Aisha is a wonderful 

member of the class and a role model to her peers. This week, she has impressed everyone with her 

fantastic artwork and writing. Well done, Aisha! 

Communication, Language and Literacy, Personal, Social and Emotional Development and 
Physical Development, Literacy, Maths, Understanding the World, Expressive Arts and Design 
This week our topic has been Around the world! The children have learnt about continents and had 
great fun going on imaginary journeys in Europe, Asia and Africa. They have looked at climate, 
mountains, rivers, animals and important landmarks in different countries. They observed and 
discussed similarities and differences in the way people live their lives in these places and how their 
schools are different to ours.  
In our Maths sessions, children learnt about time; they ordered events in a school day, explored 
different lengths of time and learnt to tell the time to o’clock and half past. 
On Friday, the children met their new teachers and spent the day in their Year 1 classrooms. During 
lunch, they had Teddy Bears Picnic alongside their parents and current and future teachers.  
 

 
In Phonics, both groups are now recapping the sounds they have learnt this year. The children 

have been writing sentences by dictation, reading stories and playing interactive games. It is very 
important that the children now read every day at home and also practise writing using the 
sounds they have learnt. 

Weekend Activities:  
 
As a weekend activity, children can recreate a famous landmark using materials of their choice. 
Please log in to read the stories on Monster Phonics site.  
 
Recap the sounds you have learnt so far using this link: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mRoFpvC0yn0  
Or visiting YouTube and searching Pure Speech Sounds Monster Phonics.  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mRoFpvC0yn0

